## DESTIN WOMAN'S CLUB NEWSLETTER

P.O. Box 9267 Miramar Beach, FL 32550

Website: http://destinwomansclub.org/



### **BOARD MEETING**

Date: Wednesday February 2nd, 2011

Time: 9:00 a.m.

Place: Kelly Plantation Homeowners Clubhouse

The meeting will be for both the Executive and Governing Boards.

Next meeting and luncheon is Wednesday February 9th, 2011
Another Broken Egg on the Bay
158 Sandestin Blvd.

Social Time 11:00 a.m.—11:30 a.m.

Program 11:30 a.m. –Noon

Lunch Noon

Business Meeting 12:30 p.m.

Reservations and Menu: see the last page

### PROGRAMS....Maggi Grogan

The February meeting will be held at Another Broken Egg at the Linkside Conference Center in Sandestin (next to the Ballroom where the Fashion Show will be held). It is time to select our chosen major charity for the 2011-2012 year, and we have invited three local charities to make presentations to the Club. Following the presentations, members will select a charity. We need your vote, so be sure to put this on your calendar! In addition to the charity presentations, a representative from Fisher House will be presented with a donation from DWC, and will give an update on the Fisher House project. Look forward to seeing you all then.

### PRESIDENT'S LETTER....Kate Callicotte

Dear Ladies,

Happy Valentine's Day to you all – I hope you will all be inundated with Red Roses!!

We had a great turnout for our lunch at Signature Studios on January 12<sup>th</sup> and once again Kim and her "gang" found an interesting location for a super lunch. The Program offered by Mary Kay Samouce was terrific and she has graciously offered to let us use some of her jewelry in our Fashion Show. I can hear you all groaning – yes its those words again – Fashion Show. If you haven't already been assigned a task, please contact Peggy Herbig. Her telephone number is in your membership book. She will be delighted to hear from you and will get you signed up for one of our many Committees. March 26<sup>th</sup> 2011 is only a little over nine (9) weeks away and a lot has to be accomplished between now and then. I have the posters for the Fashion Show and please call me, if you would like some to put in your gym, local library, doctor's office – these are larger than the one that Stephanie and Susan are sending to you via e-mail. Tickets are also on sale. Please contact Georgeia, who is taking care of ticket sales.

Our February lunch program will consist of two subjects. The first will be a presentation from three local charities for us to pick a Charity to support in our club year of 2011/2012 and the second presentation will be our donation of \$1,500 to representatives from Fisher House on the Emerald Coast, who will also give us an update on the Fisher House since it opened last August.

I congratulate each and every one of you for helping raise the above amount for Fisher House and am endeavouring to arrange a tour of Fisher House for Club Members – something I think you would all like to see. It really is "home from home".

Thank you all for your commitment to this wonderful club of ours and I look forward to seeing your smiling faces at our 9<sup>th</sup> February lunch – details of which you will find elsewhere in this Newsletter.

My warmest regards,

Kate

### "REELING FOR DESTIN"

# DESTIN WOMAN'S CLUB FASHION SHOW AND LUNCHEON SATURDAY, MARCH 26, 2011

SANDESTIN LINKSIDE CONFERENCE CENTER BALLROOM DOORS OPEN 11:00 AM

TICKETS \$45.00 (advanced sales) Non Refundable FABULOUS RAFFLE ROW, DESIGNER TABLE & SILENT AUCTION DELIGHTS



Net proceeds to benefit supported charities of the DWC
Destin Fisherman's Fund, Family Fund, and
Fisher House on the Emerald Coast, Inc.
Ticket outlets: Kitchenique, Spa 98, PS Gifts, & Bayou Books
or call 622-0014



Dear Members,

I hope you are getting the word out to your friends and community about our up coming Spring Fashion Show "Reeling for Destin"

**MOST IMPORTANTLY, there will be 'Reserved' Tables!** All reserved tables must Be purchased as a table of 10. So, gather your friends together to make up your table prior to purchasing your tickets. Our fashion show this year will be tea room style so that all tables will be able to enjoy seeing the latest fashions up close as our models move about the ballroom. Georgeia Pappas Johnson is our Ticket Chairman. Please contact her regarding reserving a table for 10 or any information concerning ticket sales

Her e-mail is <a href="mailto:gpappas-johnson@cox.net">gpappas-johnson@cox.net</a>

There will be an elaborately decorated table seating 10 at the front of the room. The Best Seats in the House! Each lucky guest will receive wonderful gifts at each place-setting.

There will be a "GRAND DESIGNER PRIZE" for these 10 lucky guest to draw from during the show.

THREE EASY STEPS TO THE DONATION DESIGNER TABLE AUCTION:

BID as a table unit-WIN as a table unit-MOVE as a table unit

# Destin Woman's Club Fashion Show and Luncheon Saturday, March 26, 2011

Sandestin Linkside Conference Center Ballroom
\$45.00 per ticket (non refundable)
Fabulous Raffle Row and Silent Auction Delights.
Famous 'Designer Table
This year's net proceeds to benefit locally supported
Charities of the Destin Woman's Club, Inc. are:
Destin Fisherman's Fund, Inc.
Destin Woman's Club - Family Fund
Fisher House on the Emerald Coast, Inc.

Our Raffle committee is busy securing some wonderful raffle items and exciting prizes for the silent auction table and Designer's Table. At our last meeting many of you signed up to model fashions from stores participating in the show. The list of stores should be completed this week and will soon be announced. The majority of our membership has volunteered to work at the show on one of our many committees, but, if you have not signed up please contact me. We are looking forward to the beautiful decorations that Lynn Lake and Lin Bryant are designing for the ballroom and Designer Table. Thanks so much for all your help.

Peggy Herbig-VP Administrative Co-Chair of Fashion Show 850-654-9096

### **NEW MEMBERS...Denise Dobelek**

Please stop and welcome this new member the next luncheon.

Kristen Barnett



# "Sell your Fashion Show Tickets"

### HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES TO ....

Lin Bryant Feb 1
Beth Ann Cox Feb 4
Sandy DiTirro Feb 5
Kathleen Hall Feb 8
Sandi McClanahan Feb 10
Mabel Prescott Feb 21
Beth Ann Beno Feb 29



5

#### RECORDING SECRETARY...Maggi Grogan

### DESTIN WOMAN'S CLUB GENERAL MEETING JANUARY 12, 2011 SIGNATURE GALLERIES

After a pleasant time with friends and browsing the displays in Signature Galleries, Kate Callicotte called the meeting to order at 11:30 a.m., noting that we had a wonderful turnout for the first meeting of the year. She then introduced Mary Kay Samouce, who had a fascinating display of jewelry. She explained the process of "treasure hunting" flea markets and antique shops to find unusual and eye-catching items, and how she disassembled them and remade them into beautiful and unusual jewelry pieces. Members were inspired to look through their own jewelry boxes to see if they had items that could be re-invented and worn again.

Following Mary Kay's presentation, Cindy Posey gave the invocation and a delicious lunch was served.

The business portion of the meeting began with Stephanie Roessler, Fashion Show Publicity Co-Chair, who had distributed information to all members and she asked them to post on their favorite social networking sites. This is free publicity and gets the word out to a large audience. Stephanie will also send the fashion show poster to everyone by e-mail so members can use it. Kate also said that large laminated posters were available for members to display in local businesses. Rhonda Comparin said she would post an invitation on the DWC Facebook page.

Kate went on to say that the minutes of December's meeting had been posted in the Newsletter, and that the Treasurer's Report could be found on the tables.

New members and guests, of which there were two, were warmly welcomed by the Club.

Denise Dobolek, as Membership Chair, said that the January update of the membership book was in the works. The update will include the new Corporate Sponsors. A number of members indicated that they would also like to place ads in the membership book.

There were several January birthdays to celebrate: Wendy Schmutz, Shelia Gradyan, Glenda Jernigan, Pat Parsons, Dorothy Robinson, Margaret McDowell, Susan Frishman, Cindy Posey, and Margie Foutz. Hope you all have wonderful birthdays, ladies.

Sandi McClanahan announced that as part of the "Doctors from the Heart" program, some local doctors will hold a free clinic on February 14<sup>th</sup> at Destin Commons. They welcomed donations of non-perishable food and other items which will be donated to Harvest House.

Kate then turned the meeting over to Kathy Lynn and Peggy Herbig, as Fashion Show Co-Chairs. Kathy said that everyone was working hard on getting the show organized and things were coming together. The lunch menu had been agreed, and the decorating committee had come up with some ideas that were truly "outside the box". Lynn Lake, who is in charge of the Designer Table said that she was determined that she would make the Designer Table irresistible to bidders. Peggy explained

the theory of the Designer Table, which had been introduced by member Julie Foll some years ago, to those members who were unfamiliar with the term. The fashions in the show will be modeled primarily by DWC members, with some children, teenagers and men included. Gaby of Spa 98 had offered to do the make-up for the models.

Georgeia had been distributing tickets to members for them to sell, and it was announced that there will be a prize for the member who sells the most tickets by February 15<sup>th</sup>.

Kathy Lynn said that she still needed volunteers to work at the show, and that every club member was expected to do their bit to make this fundraiser a great success.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted Maggi Grogan Recording Secretary January 16, 2011

#### FAMILY FUND...Mabel Prescott and Beth Ann Cox

#### **Family Fund**

We are happy to say that our FF is healthy and we will be presenting to the Board applicants for funds. We ask that members remember that they can contribute to the family fund by donating clothing for consignment to Destin Fashion Exchange and earmarking the proceeds for family fund. Please call Glenda Jernigan at 837 8080 to arrange a start-up appointment. Many thanks to Wendy for recently donating to the family fund in this manner!



### Another Broken Egg on the Bay

The Lobster Omelette with fruit and an English Muffin.

Or

Spinach, Feta, and Sundried Tomato Chicken En Croute with lemon – corn risotto & buerre blanc

Dessert—Banana Foster's Beignet's

RESERVATION GUIDELINES: [Please try to pay before the meeting]
Reservations are required and must be made no later than the Friday [by noon] preceding the Wednesday meeting.
Mail your check as soon as you make your reservation.
Please note: If you cannot make the luncheon and do not cancel your reservation in time you will be charged for your lunch.

RESERVATIONS FOR D.W.C. LUNCHEON—	our reservation
must be in by <u>noon</u> Friday February 4, :	2011
Send to: Rhonda Comparin, 4219 Shadow Lane, Niceville, FL 32578.	
rcomparin@cox.net Tel:897-3788	
MEMBER:	\$20.00 CK#
GUEST:	\$20.00 CK#
ENTRÉE'S	-